
 
VIRGINIA BOARD OF LONG-TERM CARE ADMINISTRATORS 

SPECIAL SESSION - MINUTES 

August 21, 2024 

CALL TO ORDER: 

MEMBERS PRESENT: 

MEMBERS ABSENT: 

DHP STAFF PRESENT: 

PARTIES ON BEHALF OF 
THE COMMONWEALTH: 

BOARD COUNSEL: 

MATTER: 

DISCUSSION: 

Department of Health Professions 
Perimeter Center 
9960 Mayland Drive 
Henrico, Virginia 23233 

The Board of Long-Term Care Administrators convened 

by telephone conference call on August 21, 2024, at 5:08 

p.m. to consider whether practitioners ability to practice

constituted a substantial danger to the public health and

safety pursuant to Va. Code §54.1-2408.1. With five (5)

members of the Board present, a quorum was established,

with Ms. Lisa Kirby, Vice-Chair, presiding.

Lisa Kirby, N.H.A. 
Kimberly Brathwaite, A.L.F.A. 
Lynn Campbell, Citizen Member 
Pamela Dukes, M.B.A., Citizen Member 
Jasmine Montgomery, NHA 

Jenny Inker, PhD, MBA, A.L.F.A. 
LaTonya Hughes, NHA 

Corie Tillman Wolf, Executive Director 
Annette Kelley, Deputy Executive Director 

Sean J. Murphy, Assistant Attorney General 
Emily Tatum, Adjudication Specialist 

M. Brent Saunders, Senior Assistant Attorney General

Paul Gregory Long, NHA 
License #1701-002489 
Case Number 236245 

The Board received information from Assistant Attorney 
General Sean Murphy in order to determine whether Paul 
Long's ability to practice as a Nursing Home 
Administrator constituted a substantial danger to public 
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